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         14th September 2017 

Dear parents, 

 

Letters Sent Home this Week 

Class 1   –  Tapestry learning journal (sent out last week) 

Class 3  –  RAF Hendon Visit, 28th September 2017 

Year 4   -  Swim Letter 

Year 5/6  -  After School Netball Club 

Years 3-6  -  Lunch Letters 

Year 6  -  Health Assessment – sent via School comms 

Year 6  -  Height and Weight – sent via School Comms 

Years 1-6  - Premier Sport Extra Curricular Clubs    

 

Schools Games Mark 

We are delighted to tell you that our school has achieved the “Gold Award” as 

recognition of the wide ranging opportunities offered by our school in PE and games 

and the level of participation by the children. 

 

Meet the Teacher 

Many thanks to those of you that were able to attend the “Meet the Teacher” talks 

and to remind you that the Class 3 meeting is at 08.40a.m. tomorrow. 

 

Cake Sale 

Nell, Edie and Jessica are organising a cake sale for Great Ormond Street tomorrow 

after school at 3.15pm and we hope that you will all be able to support them.  Nell has 

a cousin who has recently been treated at Great Ormond Street and she would like to 

raise some money in appreciation of all that they have done for him. 

 

Recorder Lessons 

Recorder lessons will start next week, including the new beginner lessons.  If your 

child would like to start recorders and you have not already informed us, please email 

the office so that we can add your child to the list.  The cost of the lessons is 

£30.00 for a 10 week term and we will send out invoices in the next few weeks. 

 

Lunchtime Yoga 

Just to let you know that there will be no Yoga next Thursday lunchtime as the 

teacher is away. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Year 5/6 After-school Netball Club 

Netball club will start next Thursday, 21st September.  Can we please point out that it 

will finish at 4.00pm and not 4.15pm as specified in the letter.  

 

Email Address 

We would like to remind you all not to send emails direct to the Headteacher’s email 

address unless you have been specifically asked to.  All correspondence should go 

through admin@littlegaddesden.herts.sch.uk.  Your help in this matter is appreciated. 

 

School Uniform 

Just to remind you that the last date for ordering school uniform this term is 

Monday, 18th September.  Please ensure all orders are on the system 

(www.stparent.co.uk) no later than 1.00pm. 

 

Message from “The Friends” 

Bonfire Night – Wood Collection. 

In the event of the recent high winds, or any other chopping or clear out activities 

you might be undertaking, if you have any wood, fencing etc. that we can use for 

Bonfire Night on 5th November, could you please let a member of the committee know 

and we will arrange collection. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 
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